

City of DeLand

De Land Police Department

JASON D. UMBERGER CHIEF OF POLICE

November 28, 2018

Dr. Caesar DePaco 1116 Oxbridge Lane Ormond Beach FL 32174

Dear Dr. DePaco,

I am honored to accept your personal donation of \$5,000 to be used for our Defensive Tactics Training Room upgrade. On behalf of myself and the DeLand Police Department, I would like to extend our gratitude for your continued generosity and support of law enforcement and of DeLand Police Department.

Sincerely,

Jason D. Umberger Chief of Police